
I have a question on Recalls .. 

Response (Chris) 
Dear Mr. Strelow, 

6/17/2005 

Thank you for your inquiry. Your Model 660 
should be inspected for a trigger recall. we 
your firearm to a Remington Authorized Repai 
evaluation. 

You can locate your nearest repair center 
Information center in our support section 
state: 

Customer (Travis Strelow) 
we were informed that there was 
#660 we were wondering if you 
this''' 

Sincerely 

Travis Strelow 
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